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Please see attached.
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3171
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STATE OF VERMONT 


OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 


05609-1001 
 
Via email to hepp@vpr.org  
 
March 15, 2021  
 
Henry Epp  
Vermont Public Radio  
hepp@vpr.org  
 
Re: Vermont Public Records Act request, dated February 11, 2021 
 
Dear Henry: 
 
I write to notify you of a very small correction to the amount of refund you will receive related to 
your request for public records, dated February 11, 2021. Recall that the total cost of complying 
with your request was $79.80. I was incorrect, however, in the amount of the check we received 
from you. The check was in the amount of $123.00 not the full $123.12 of the cost estimate. As 
such, the amount of the refund you will receive is $43.20. Apologies for the confusion. Please let 
me know if you have any questions. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     /s/    
     Charity R. Clark 
     Chief of Staff 
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